
CHEMICALS DIVISION

TEKCHEM 
Eastern Regional Office 

201 546-7720

January 22, 1976

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, Mew Mexico 87501

Dear Ms. Gilpin:

Thank you for contacting Pfizer, Inc. regarding your interest 
in obtaining small quantities of Ferric Oxalate. As you indicate, 
the quantities involved are small however, the only source of 
this material I am aware of is Heico, Inc. Delaware water Gap,
Pa. 18327.

I have contacted Mr. Dan Ingrahm at Heico regarding your interest 
and directed your letter to his attention. You may wish to contact 
Heico, Inc. in the future.

We appreciate your contacting Pfizer, Inc. and our congratulations 
on your Guggenheim Foundation grant.

very truly yours.
Pfizer, Inc.

Michael j Segatone tti 
Regional Sales Service Mgr.

MJS:iz
cc: Mr. Dan Ingrahm 

Heico, Inc.
Delaware Water Gap, pa. 18327


